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Roberts, Borders, Mauney, Howell, Briggs 

And 

Related Families 

 

GREETINGS! 

Family gatherings are always special, and no family 

gathering is more special than the family reunion which 

occurs each year that brings members of the Roberts, 

Borders, Mauney, Howell, Briggs and Related 

Families together to celebrate their wonderful heritage 

and history. 

The Reunion Committee cordially invites each of you to 

join us again this year, and make an effort to bring 

along a family member who has never attended the 

reunion before, or who may have missed a few lately. 

We guarantee that they will enjoy it as much as we 

know you have in the past. 

Registration forms are available on the family website 

at http://www.1906family.com. We look forward to 

seeing you there! 

By Arnold Sanders 

Reunion Committee Officers 

President                          Deidra Webber Humphrey                         

1
st
 Vice President             Arnold Sanders 

2
nd

 Vice President            Lewis Brooks 

2
nd

 Vice President (Elect)   Tanzania Howell Carter 

Secretary                         Carrol Stowe 

Treasurer                         Gwendolyn Borders Robinson   

Committee Members: Clayton Reid, Howard 

Roberts Jr., Brenda Ford, Christine Keaton, Josie 

Brooks, Miriam Grigsby Bates, Bryan Howell, Jimmy 

Biggers, Selena Williams, Patty Bates and Nancy 

Webber  
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**Reunion Website** 

http://www.1906family.com 

2012 REUNION SPEAKER 

This year like last year we are asking family members 

to submit a name of a family member to be considered 

for this year’s Sunday speaker.  The only criterion for 

consideration is religious or motivational speaking 

experience. Please submit your name with contact 

information via email to hhumph1060@aol.com. We 

look forward to hearing from you.  

 

2012 SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS 

Family members who have been accepted to a 

college/university or continuing their enrollment at a 

college/university must be a full-time student in “good 

academic standing” may get an application at the 

reunion website http://www.1906family.com/  or 

hhumph1060@aol.com. 

  

FAMILY MEMORIAL DISPLAYS 

Please send pictures and funeral programs of 

deceased family members to be added to the Family 

Museum to Christine Keaton at 909 Earl Rd., Shelby, 

North Carolina, 28150 or call for more information 704-

480-8604. 

REUNION DONATION FORM IS 

LOCATED ON THE BACK PAGE 
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Please feel free to show your support towards our family reunion by donating to the general fund which covers the cost 

associated with reunion communications (mailings, postage and website) and scholarships. 

 

Roberts, Borders, Mauney, Howell, Briggs (RBMHB) and Related Families Family Reunion 

 

 

I/We would like to support the family reunion by making a donation to: 

 

General Fund____ Scholarship____ 

 

Name:_______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address:_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

City:________________________________  State/Zip:____________________________________ 

 

Phone:Email:__________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Amount of Gift: $__________ 

 

If the gift is in Honor of or in Memory of someone, fill in the appropriate information. 

IN HONOR OF: 

Name:________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address:_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

IN MEMORY OF: 

 

Name:________________________________________________________________________________ 

Mail your completed form and check to: 

Gwendolyn Robinson 

P.O. Box 2771 

Shelby, North Carolina 28151 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT! 

 

 


